
 

Vasquez High School Football 

 
May 10, 2020 
 
Prospective Vasquez Mustangs Football players: 
Thank you for expressing interest in joining our football program. We look forward to having you become part 
of the Mustangs football program family. Playing high school football can be one of the most fun and rewarding 
things you do during your high school career. Please remember, however, you are a student first and an athlete 
second. We expect you to be model citizens and great students. Here are some ​important dates​ and ​facts​ you 
need to know! 

 
1) You must graduate from junior high (middle school) before you can try out for the high school football 

team. 
 

2) Football players must turn in a Green authorization card and Blue medical (physical) card, have health 
insurance, and must have clearance from the athletic office ​prior​ to participation in football. 
This is done through Home campus now 
 

3) You must be registered to attend Vasquez High School for the fall as an incoming freshman.  
 

4) You may have your physical done by your health care provider.  
 

5) There Has been a tentative football parent meeting scheduled for June 9 at 7:00 pm in the 
Vasquez HS Library. ​ We will be discussing team policies and procedures, and handing out a schedule. 
Depending on governing guidelines this may be adjusted or done virtually 
 

6) Football starts in the summer​. Summer football for the incoming freshmen is scheduled to begin 
Monday, June 8, 2020.    ​This date may be adjusted due to the need to comply with current governing 
guidelines and restrictions. We will keep you informed of any changes to the schedule. 

7) Remember you must graduate from junior high (middle school) before you can try out for the high 
school football team and you must have clearance from the athletic office to begin. Football Practice is 
from 4:00 pm. till 7:00 pm. Monday-Friday. 

 
8) This year’s “dead period” will begin on June 29th and end on July 12th. This may be changed to an 

early date depending on the school’s decision.  Summer practice will resume on July 13th from 4:00 pm. 
till 7:00 pm. Monday-Friday. 

 
9)  The first day of fall camp is tentatively scheduled for ​Monday, August 10th, 2019. 
10) Feel free to contact me if you have questions or concerns. my email is ​gesquer@avhsd.org​.  

 
 
        Sincerely,  
 
 
        George Esquer 
        Head Football Coach  
       Vasquez High School 
        gesquer@avhsd.org 

mailto:gesquer@avhsd.org

